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Date: April 27, 2022 

To: Board of Trustees 

From:  Shawna Walter, Acting Superintendent 

Originator(s): Jonathan Konrad, Acting Deputy Superintendent, Education Services 

Subject: Student Resource Officer (SRO) Update 

Purpose: 

For information. 

Background: 

April 4, 2022, Morinville RCMP Detachment advised The Sturgeon Public School Division 
that, due to medical reasons, the current Student Resource Officer (SRO) would not be 
available for the remainder of the school year. As such, the position of SRO will remain 
vacant for the remainder of the 2021-2022 school year and a replacement Student 
Resource Officer will be assigned to the schools at the beginning of the 2022-2023 school 
year. 

Administration is prepared to respond to questions at the April 27, 2022, Public Board 
meeting. 

Sincerely, 

Shawna Walter, M. Ed 
Acting Superintendent 
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